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Strategic Management Bureau

Effective November 17, 2018, the Strategic Management Bureau will be estabhshed as a direct
report to the Chief of Police.

The following divisions and their respective unit/sub-units will be reorganized under the
command of the Executive Director assigned to this Bureau.

- Fiscal Division
- Technology Division
- Professional Standards and Principled Policing Unit

The Strategic Management Bureau is located at Police Headquarters, 1245 3™ Street, San Francisco.

WILLIAM SCOTT
Chief of Police

Per DB 17-080, both sworn and non-sworn members are required to electronically acknowledge
receipt and review of this Department Bulletin in HRMS.



